
From: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk 
Sent: 24 December 2015 08:54
To: Customer Advocates
Cc: Garry Simmonette

Subject: Re: UK Docks Tyne Slipway ST/0461/14/FUL [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Dear Alison Hoy,
Thank you for replying on behalf of Mr Simmonette.
I believe my email of 15th July was a request for information and I thought I had thanked you for 
the copies of the screen prints. If you have not received the thanks then I thank you now.
I am fully aware of what the Local Government Ombudsman had to say and was I waiting to hear 
from the MP,  Anne-Marie Trevelyan, before I complained to them about the Inspector's report.
I have not heard from her, in spite of three reminders, so please copy me the letter that you sent to 
her.
Yours sincerely
Michael Dawson


